
 

 

 

MAIL/SECY/BSE/2018       November 10, 2018 
 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort 
MUMBAI – 400 001 

 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 47(1) (a) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 

BSE Script Code: 520059 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 47 and other applicable Regulations of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2015, we would like to inform you that the Notice to Shareholders of the company for transfer 
of shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Suspense Account, has been 
published  in The Economic Times Newspaper Ahmedabad Edition both in English and Gujarati 
language on Monday, 05th November, 2018. 
 
Kindly take the above on your record and acknowledge the same. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For MUNJAL AUTO INDUSTRIES LTD. 

 
R a k e s h  J o h a r i  
Company Secretary 
ACS19153 
 






